
                             Year  1   

Summer 2 

Mrs. Webster and Miss. Kay are both looking forward to continuing our hard work and 
learning in Summer 2. We are really excited to continue to do lots of outdoor learning in our 
updated outdoor area.  

Key Information: 

P.E. – You must have your full PE kit in school on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. This should 
include pumps or trainers, black shorts and a white T-Shirt.  

Forest School  - On Thursday 24th June and Thursday 1st July Year 1 will have their final 
Forest School Sessions of the year. Children will come to school in the uniform on these 
days and then get changed into their Forest School Kit. On this day the children will get 
dirty and possibly wet during these sessions, so they will be expected bring to school :  

• old trousers 
• study shoes/trainers or wellies  
• old warm jumpers or fleeces 
• waterproof coat and trousers, if possible 
• hat and gloves 
• extra socks. 

Reading – Please make sure that you read at least 3 times a week and get your reading diary 
signed. Books will be changed on a Monday and Thursday. Reading books must be in school 
every day. 

Spellings – Spellings will be tested on a Friday morning and new ones given out on a Friday. 

BLT –Homework will be set on a Friday and must be completed by the following Thursday. 
This will consist of Maths, English and Phonics.  You will also get a half termly BLT project 
with some exciting tasks. This will be due in on Monday 12th July. Please remember that your 
weekly homework is set on Seesaw. Your log ins are stuck in the front of your reading diary. 
If you have any problems please call to office or speak to the class teacher.  

Isolation: If your child is isolating or their bubble closes, work will be set on Seesaw. Your 
child’s login is inside their reading diary. It is expected that your child’s work is completed 



everyday during their isolation. If you have any issues during isolation and need support with 
your child’s learning please contact the class teacher on the following email addresses: 

 hazelteacher@boundaryprimary.co.uk 

beechteacher@boundaryprimary.co.uk 
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